
Ketchum Libolt Park gets new
lighting upgrades
Public Services Maintenance staff recently completed upgrades
to the lighting at Ketchum Libolt Park.

The existing high pressure sodium lights were inefficient and
did not provide a sufficient amount of light.

Rear  portions  of  the  park  are  lit  dimly  at  night.  Staff
replaced the inefficient lights with high efficiency, brighter
LED  lights.  The  rear  of  the  park  now  has  a  quad  multi-
directional light mount, which can illuminate several areas of
the park simultaneously. Staff also painted the light posts
for an overall aesthetic improvement to the park.
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